
 

 

 

 

FISKENS
Text Box
Construction of upgrades and improvements  under the  North  Hudson  Sewerage  Authority  Project "Boulevard  East  Combined  Sewer  Improvements"  covers  Boulevard  East  immediately  south  of  Highwood Terrace to Hamilton Ave, Hamilton Ave from King Ave to Boulevard East, Highwood Ave from Boulevard East to Eldorado Pl, and the west  end of  Hudson  Place.  The $14,197,905.00  upgrades and improvement cost were  financed by  the  New  Jersey Water Bank  (NJWB). The  NJWB is  a State  Revolving  Fund  program  jointly  administered  by  the  New  Jersey  Department  of  Environmental Protection (DEP) and the New Jersey  Infrastructure  Bank (NJIB)  and  uses a  combination of  funds  provided by the United States Environmental Protection Agency, the DEP, and the NJIB to provide very  low  interest  loans to borrowers for environmental infrastructure projects. 
 
This  project  will  provide  flooding, storm  water,  and  sanity  benefits  during rain events  for residents and businesses in the vicinity  of  the project limits within Weehawken, NJ.  Construction is expected to start on Boulevard East and last approximately one year.
 
State  Revolving  Fund  programs  around  the  nation  provide  states  and  communities  the resources necessary  to  maintain  and  improve  the  infrastructure  protecting  our  valuable  water  resources nationwide.



